
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Karen Hedgecockkhedgecock@scprt.com

Date: 2/5/2016 12:45:12 PM
Subject: For Review - Lace House contract

Attachments: LHContractFRDRAFT revised 02022016TG.docx

Holly –
 
Appreciate your time today …  I have attached the revised contract.  I have highlighted in yellow any substantive 
change we have made to the document.  As I mentioned, Emily, our attorney has reviewed the contract.  Mr. Haley 
asked that we have you review a well.  Once you have reviewed, we will take it to Mr. Haley for final approval on rate 
structure, etc.
 
Thanks so much! 
 
Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
South Carolina Parks, Recreation and Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248
Columbia, South Carolina  29201
 
Office: 803.734.3272

Cell: 803.206.6947
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